Lower Nyando Weekly Report 3rd -7th March 2008
By Joash Mango and Isaac Learamo

The survival count and tree measurement is going on well with recruitment of two people who are assisting with the exercise. In general most of the plots done are affected by environmental stress.

The work in the degraded area is on going well mainly management of trees like pruning, weeding and stacking is taking place. To introduce grass paddocks sensitization of communities are on going.
In collaboration with KARI we share with them printed microcatchment maps plus the shape files for the microcatchment of both Lower Nyando and Lower Yala. KARI has already set up a central GIS computer where all it interventions are kept for easy accessibility by any project partners with the help of Joash Mango.
Friday Meeting in Kisumu office highlights

1. Lou to write a letter to centre director of Maseno for removing of equipments and other office furniture’s to Kisumu office.
2. Both the survival count and measurement of trees in Lower Nyando and Yala is going on well.

3. Quotation of KXO6A92 is going on with different garages; the vehicle is already in Kisumu office compound.

4. Handing over of stores is to be done on Wednesday the 12th March 2008 as Solomon is a way for two days from 10th to 11th March 2008

5. Internet, there was a suggestion is we could go back to the old one for few months as the new one is taking to long and is not known when so Lou advice is needed on this.
